We are here on behalf of our coworkers, the hardworking members of HPAE, to
deliver a message to Rutgers University President Holloway.

Our union is tired of Rutgers’ union busting. We are the workforce you rely on to
make this University run. In return, our members stand in lines to make use of the
Rutgers food pantry because the pay here is so low. It is a great shame to see our
rank and file be disrespected to the point of being driven to hunger.

We compel you to stop delaying and send your team to the table with proposals that
will show our membership true value: living wages, real job security, true health and 4
safety agreements and more. The entire state is watching your table. We are united

in our support for a strong contract now! You are meeting with the nurses today and
the professionals on the 29th.

We demand you send your team to bargaining prepared with proposals ready to
meet our needs and settle our contracts.

HPAE United for a Strong Contract
at Rutgers University




